
Waldegrave School
Fifth Cross Road, Twickenham, Middlesex, TW2 5LH

Tel: 020 8894 3244
Email: info@waldegravesch.org

www.waldegrave.richmond.sch.uk

15 November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to share the report from our recent Ofsted Inspection with you. Whilst this
was an ungraded inspection, we are delighted that the school was judged to have
retained the ‘outstanding’ standards in all areas as identified in our previous inspection.

We are all immensely proud of our school and are very pleased that the report recognises
the hard work and commitment of students, staff and governors. Whilst Ofsted did not
identify any areas for improvement in their report, we are not complacent about the
success of our school; we have all worked hard to achieve this and consequently have
worked even harder to secure these judgments. I’m sure you’ll join me in congratulating
everyone who has contributed to this achievement, whether they be staff, students or one
of our many volunteers.

I also want to recognise the contribution you have made as parents and carers by taking
the time to complete Ofsted’s Parent View survey. This is such valuable feedback, and we
will read every comment as we continue to work to make the school the best that it can
be.

You can access the report in full here and it will be published on the Ofsted website next
week.

Thank you once again for all the support you continue to give our school. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school by email to
info@waldegravesch.org.

Yours sincerely,

Ms E Tongue
Headteacher
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